

## The Complete Communication Guide for Parents at St Luke's Catholic College

## **Email**

All 'must know' information is sent to you via email. Please ensure that your email address is always up to date and please check your email regularly for messages from the College.

"Live the Good News"

Our newsletter is published a few times a term. You can subscribe to the newsletter on the cover page by clicking the grey 'SUBSCRIBE' button.



## Skoolbag

Smartphone school to parent communication

The Skoolbag App is available for Apple and Android smart phones. Search 'St Luke's Catholic College Marsden Park' in the App Store or on Google Play. We will send notifications via the app. Be sure to select your subscription groups so that you receive relevant messages.





You can also find us on YouTube by searching 'St Luke's Marsden Park'



We encourage you to follow us on social media and to engage by liking, sharing, retweeting and commenting on our posts.